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Message from Mr O’Regan 

I hope you have had a restful summer and I am delighted to have 

welcomed our pupils back to excellent learning and friendship. They have 

settled well, been focussed in their lessons and left smiling.  

 

This newsletter includes PE days for each class so you know when to send 

your child in their PE kit as well as a timetable of parent events, including 

opportunities to meet your child’s teacher this month. We are also happy 

to announce a sports club after school daily (Pass and Move). 

 

Following feedback, I am reviewing the booking procedures for breakfast 

club and afterschool club– I shall update you in next week’s newsletter 

which will include a more efficient system, changes to timings and 

organisation which will be implemented later this month. 

 

Finally, I am proud to welcome our new staff: Sophie Richardson and 

Joanna Owst (teachers), as well as Megan Green, Sarah Nenno– Smith 

and Natasha Farley (teaching assistants).  

Friday 3 September 2021 



 



Parent Events 2021-2022 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



PE days for Term 1 

We ask that your child comes into school in PE kit on their PE day. Your 

child will remain in full PE kit for the whole day. Therefore, please remember 

to support your child in dressing appropriately for the weather.  

A reminder of the PE kit expectations 

A white WSLPA t-shirt or plain white top 

Dark green PE shorts 

Dark green or black jogging bottoms/leggings 

An unbranded sweatshirt or school jumper 

Black plimsolls or appropriate sports trainers  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Puffins Tuesday and Wednesday 

Duckings Wednesday and Thursday 

Robins Tuesday and Thursday 

Blackbirds Tuesday and Thursday 

Warblers Tuesday and Wednesday 

Kingfishers Tuesday and Wednesday 

Sandmartins Monday and Thursday 

Nightingales Monday and Thursday 

Avocets Tuesday and Friday 

Oystercatchers Tuesday and Friday 

Herons Monday and Thursday 

Cranes Monday and Friday 

Razorbills Wednesday and Thursday 

Swifts Wednesday and Friday 



Recommended Read (Upper KS2) 

Down the Bright Stream I Author: BB 

Dodder, Baldmoney, Cloudberry, and Sneezewort are the last four gnomes 

in Britain and were first introduced to us in the Carnegie Medal-winning 

book, The Little Grey Men. In this charming book their story continues and 

we find them tucked up in their cosy home, next to the Folly, for winter. But 

when they're awakened from their sleep with the terrible news that the 

Folly is drying up, they must pack up their belongings and head off in their 

boat, the Jeanie Deans, to find a new home where they can be safe once 

again. Along the way they face many dangers and their journey is 

sometimes perilous and packed with adventure.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



After School Activities for Years 1 to 6 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Open for Parents 

Open for Parents can offer help and support directly to parents, free of charge, as part of East 

Sussex’s Early Help 0-19 Services provision.  They provide a variety of online parenting courses, 

each with specific tips to help them deal with the most common behaviour problems.  

For more information visit: Open for Parents 

 

 

http://www.openforparents.org.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


